

## **Township of Brock Interoffice Memorandum**

To: Mayor and Member of Council

From: Brock Accessibility Advisory Committee

Stickwood

Subject: Accessible Parking Spaces in Brock Township

Date: Tuesday, November 21, 2023

The Brock Accessibility Advisory Committee passed the following motion at its meeting held on November 21, 2023:

BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council direct staff to investigate and report back on the feasibility of curb cutting and regular snow removal beside every on-street accessible parking spot within the downtown corridors, to allow for accessible access to the sidewalk.

End of Memorandum

Respectfully submitted,

Stefanie Stickwood Acting Deputy Clerk